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This week the Chaplaincy Team led the whole school, with the help of 
Fr. Clive, in the Lenten devotion of the Stations of the Cross. 

Some of our Year 5s took part in Junior Road Watch. With police officers 
from the Metropolitan Police, they got experience of doing a speed 
watch on our local roads. They even got to use a speed gun and 
identify drivers who were speeding above the speed limit!

A HUGE congratulations to all of our pupils who took part in St Mary’s 
Readathon! We have over £2000 to spend on new books for our school- 
we can’t thank you enough! A special congratulations to our 
Readathon winners! 
These children worked tirelessly to increase the amount that they read 
and raise funds for our school.

The winners will be called up during assembly after the Easter break to 
be celebrated.

Have a restful Easter and we will see you on 15th April!

Mrs Reynolds

28th March, 2024

Next week, Fr Clive will join us for 
the Stations of the Cross.

Don’t forget, we close next 
Thursday at 1pm for the Easter 
Holidays.



Easter Home 
Learning!

Exciting news! 

This Easter Holiday 
project is for you to 
make a rosary to get 
ready for May which is 
the month of Mary. 
You can use anything: 
paper (to make paper 
beads), pasta, clay, 
etc. 

Show your creativity and ambition! 

Deadline is Tuesday 30th of April.

  
Use this link to see some
examples:
https://www.youtube.com/results?search_query=how+to
+make+paper+beads

https://www.youtube.com/shorts/6xHHNRO1R4o
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EIV9FufKQsE

Happy Easter!

https://www.youtube.com/results?search_query=how+to+make+paper+beads
https://www.youtube.com/results?search_query=how+to+make+paper+beads
https://www.youtube.com/shorts/6xHHNRO1R4o
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EIV9FufKQsE




Important reminder: 

We are a school street from the 
15th April. 

Between the hours of 8.15am - 
9am and 2.45pm and 3.45pm, 
NO VEHICLES will be able to enter 
Hermitage Road.



3C loved exploring the nature 
and wildlife at Woodbury 
Wetlands! 🍃🌷🐿🦔💚

5D explored vector drawings 
using Google Drawing during 
their Computing sessions this 
week. Look at their amazing 
work!

3M enjoyed making 
some Easter egg 
decorations in class 
today. They are 
beautiful!

The Chaplaincy Team, alongside 
Father Clive, led the whole school in 
the Lenten devotion ‘The Stations Of 
The Cross’. 



When: What: Who: Where: Time:

29th March-12th 
April

School closed for Easter Holidays All 
pupils

Wb. 22nd-  26th 
April

Haringey’s NSPCC’s PANTS 
Week- see letter

All 
pupils

Wb 13th May KS2 SATs examinations Year 6



We thank you Lord, for this term.

For our challenges, our successes, and 
the mistakes from which we have learnt. 
Be with us as we spend our time with 
family and friends.

Give us strength and courage to do 
what is right: to be witnesses of our faith. 
Help us to be a practical Christian these 
holidays, to appreciate what others do 
for us, to give time and effort to help 
others. To be peacemakers in our family.

Keep us safe in our activities; give us 
good rest and good fun. Bring us back 
refreshed and ready for a new term. We 
thank you for our classmates, teachers, 
parents and a community that cares for 
us.

May we always be conscious of you in 
our lives.

Amen


